
October Newsletter 2024

Young Toddler Team
Tara Dewars tdewars@lakeharrietumpreschool.org

Char Pimentel cpimental@lakeharrietumpreschool.org
Kara Piatt kpiatt@lakeharrietumpreschool.org

Thank you for helping your children transition to Lake Harriet UM Preschool! The toddlers
are doing a wonderful job adjusting to our classroom; we are settling into our routines
and things are getting better every day. We are working hard on sitting in a chair while
eating, drinking from a cup, and moving safely in the classroom.

As cooler weather approaches, please ensure your child is dressed appropriately to play
outside and has several changes of seasonal clothing.

We are welcoming a new staff person, Kara Piatt, to help in the infant and toddler rooms.
Ms. Kara comes to us with a wealth of experience and knowledge working with the
“wobblers”. She is excited to be meeting all of your kiddos in the coming weeks.

Important Dates

October 3rd: T-Shirt Tuesday

October 7th: Fire Prevention Week
October 15th: Picture day
October 16th-18th: MEA- Infants, Toddlers & Full Time Preschool In Session
October 29th: Playground pumpkin patch

October 31st: Halloween celebration

October Learning Theme

On The Farm! Autumn harvest is a great time to learn about farms.
We will have a toy barn with tractors and animals to play with, and talk about where our
food comes from. We’ll be reading books about farm animals and singing Old
MacDonald (again and again : )

T-Shirt Tuesday

The first Tuesday of each month is designated as LHUMP t-shirt Tuesday. Children may
opt to wear their preschool t-shirt on Tuesday, October 1 if they desire.

Picture Day

It’s time to say “Cheese!” We’ll be sending home information from our school
photographer, Rich Osness. Picture day is Tuesday, October 15. We plan to photograph
the youngest students first so if you want your child to participate, please make sure they
arrive at school by 8:45 am.



Halloween Celebration

Feel free to send your child in Halloween themed clothing on Thursday, October 31.
Please make sure your child can move freely and comfortably in their outfit. Reminder-
weapons (even pretend/toy) are not allowed at LHUMP.

Contact Us

Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns. We receive
messages via brightwheel or email.




